



Wymondham Archers

Minutes of Committee Meeting

7th March 2018

Present: Pete Hill (Chair); Sarah-Ruth Hubbard (Secretary); Dave Tonnison (Vice Chair); Damien Lewington; Fay Lawson; Sally Wooltorton; Iain Pautard; Nigel Bailey; Sophie Yaxley-McLellan; Peter Aldridge

1. Apologies for Absence

There were apologies from Gillian Harris, Daron March (Treasurer)

2. Welcome

Pete welcomed the new committee to their roles. He talked about fairness and openness. He said that this is going to be a busy 18 months and that we all need to work together.

3. Matters Arising

After discussion it was agreed that Sarah with the help of Peter would arrange the Club Indoor Shoot. Sarah proposed that we have no additional fee and charge the standard £2.00, this was approved by all.

4. AOB

None

5. Date of next meeting

The next meeting will take place on **9th April 2018**

This is a true record of proceedings.

Signed

Name**Sarah Ruth Hubbard & Pete Hill**.....

Date**31st July 2020**.....

ACTION POINTS

Action	Completed
Sarah to make arrangements for the Open Outdoor Competition	Ongoing